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SUMMER AS IT SHOULD BE...

September 6, 2022

We are thrilled to report that we had another wonderful summer of Camp. The summer
of 2022 brought 1,221 campers onto our property, including 450 Sudbury residents and
43 scholarship recipients. We also had 69 Sudbury residents on staff this year, helping
bring “summer as it should be” to our campers. It was great to be back to normal, with a
return to pre-Covid programming, including our Special Events and Overdays.

HOPESudbury hosted its Third Annual Fishing
Derby on property the last weekend in August.
This year’s event included some exciting
additions, such as ice cream from The Chill
Wagon, a Remote Control Car racetrack,

® entertainment from Noteworthy Experiences
music students, and face painting. Over 70
families participated in the event, and
HOPESudbury raised over $1300 for local
families in need.

Camp Sewataro families contributed
to a food drive for the Sudbury
Community Food Pantry in August,
collecting a total of 35 boxes of
nonperishable donations. We are
very excited to continue our
partnership with the Sudbury
Community Food Pantry this year,
and look forward to welcoming the
wonderful group of volunteers (and
their banana boxes!) back on
property next week, as they gear up
for the 2022-23 school drives.
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The Fall event calendar is busy, with local Scouting Groups, family gatherings, and
some exciting kick off events hosted by Sudbury Family Network, Trinity Church, and
The Sudbury Bakers. We are busy planning our Third Annual Halloween event, and
looking forward to welcoming residents back for this fun holiday celebration.

We are also excited to get to work on a number of property updates as we work on
improving accessibility and opening up a resident swim program in the summer of 2023.
Robust monitoring of the swim pond this year showed favorable results, and we are
eager to move forward in this process. Please stay tuned for more information.

Warm wishes for a wonderful start to the fall season,
The Sewataro Team



